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WE WILL CONTINUE TO SERVE OUR CLIENTS
NOTWITHSTANDING THE ANTI-IMMIGRANT

RHETORIC
Posted on November 6, 2024 by Cyrus Mehta

In the face of an election outcome that unfortunately focused negatively on
immigrants, our dedication to advocating for and defending immigrants
remains steadfast, no matter the obstacles or the consequences. Over the
years, we have tirelessly represented immigrants and their employers through
even the most challenging of times, weathering diverse political landscapes,
catastrophic disasters, and financial downturns. These experiences have
fortified us, making us adept at confronting challenges and finding solutions.

 

In today's political climate, misinformation and dehumanizing rhetoric about
immigrants unfortunately abounds.  No solution for border issues will be
successful without comprehensive reform of our immigration system—a vital
measure that stands to benefit us all. Immigrants play a critical role in
sustaining American businesses and ensuring the health of the U.S. economy.
Anti-immigrant policies not only threaten economic stability but also harm our
communities and erode the fiber of our national character. It is imperative that
we recognize the positive impact of immigrants and work towards meaningful
reform that reflects our values and promotes shared prosperity. Our
commitment to continuing our firm’s work and advocacy is unwavering.
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